
October 11, 1973 

Mr. H. Keleshian 
175 Pinehurst Av nue 
New York, New York 10033 

Dear Mr. Keleshian: 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $5.0 
to the Diocese of The A~enian Church of America. 

Enclosed is our receipt no. 17198. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


